
 

 
 

19 December 2024 
 

Our Ref: FOI 612 

 

Request 

 

We received your request on 02 December 2024 for the following information: 

 

I am requesting data on the number of young people (16-25) who were presenters and 

accepted by all local authorities in Northern Ireland in 2023/24. I have attached a 

spreadsheet for this data to be inputted to for ease. We would be so grateful if this 

could be returned to us as soon as possible. This data is used for our annual report 

which is the only type of its kind on youth homelessness. 

 

Your request has been handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA). 

 

Our response 

 

Please find the attached spreadsheets which have been completed with the requested data. 

Kindly note, however, that while the data provides the number of presentations made to the 

Housing Executive, individuals may have presented on more than one occasion across 

different districts during the period covered.  

 

This concludes our response. 

 

  

  




